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The BMHS Lady Bomber 

volleyball team won the 

Region 1 All A Tournament 

last Saturday for the second 

year in a row!  They are headed to 

Richmond today to compete in the All A 

State Tournament. Congratulations and good 

luck to our varsity volleyball team! 

 
 

Kelly Wray, Family Focus 
FRC Director 
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September 22               Fundraiser Kick-Off 

September 23           High Attendance Day 

September 23       Family Movie Night 

 

 

 

Come support our little league 

football teams this Sunday at a 

drive-thru lunch! Information 

about the lunch is attached to this 

newsletter. Also, little league is selling t-

shirts. An order form is also attached to the 

newsletter.  For more information about the 

lunch and the t-shirt sales, contact Kayla 

Haley at 270-994-3540.  Please make all 

checks payable to Ballard Football Boosters. 
 

 

The BMHS cheerleaders are 

selling metal Bomber Nation 

License plates! They are $15 

each. Contact any varsity 

cheerleader or Nicole Rehkemper at 

nicole.rehkemper@ballard.kyschools.us or 

call 270-665-8400 ext. 2400 to reserve yours 

today! 

 

 

BCES Good News 

 
September 16, 2021 

  

mailto:nicole.rehkemper@ballard.kyschools.us


 

Make checks payable to Ballard Football Boosters 

For more information contact Kayla Haley at 270-994-3540 



 


